
If you would like to see our 
Curriculum Presentation from earlier 
this week, please follow this link 

Curriculum Presentation


Bye Bye Miss Lowde  Miss Lowde sadly 
leaves us today as Miss Barnes’ maternity 
leave has come to an end.  Miss Lowde 

has been a brilliant colleague and all the children and staff will really miss her.  We 
wish her all the very best for the future and all that it may promise.  Miss Barnes 
returns for three days a week after half term (Wednesday - Friday) and we have 
appointed Miss Anne Robertson to teach Rowan Class on Mondays and Tuesdays.  
We are looking forward to welcoming both Miss Barnes and Miss Robertson back into 
the Summerbridge family.


Team of the Half Term  What a battle royale we have had this half term 
with Gouthwaite coming out as worthy winners! 


Thank you for your kind donations of canned and canned food.  We shall 
make sure that they get to those who 
need it most this half term.


And finally…We have sent home 
reflectors for the children so please 
attach them to their coats / school 

bags so they can be spotted as it gets darker!  Thank you. 


Don’t 
forget 
the 
clocks 
go back 
one hour 
this weekend! Have a 
great half term and 
we shall see you all a 
week on Monday.


SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

25th October 2024

22 Oct  
Curriculum 
night


25 Oct- Break 
up for half term


4 Nov - Return 
to school


6 Nov - Miss 
Barnes returns


8 Nov - Willow 
Class to Eureka


Our whole school theme next half term is ‘War and Remembrance’

Attendance Our whole school 
attendance for this half term is 95% 

which is the national expectation

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Curriculum-Evening-October-24.ppt-Darley.pptx



